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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
April 12, 2016
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Pat Mills, Charlie Parke and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
NJ Tree Recovery Program (Department of Environmental Protection)

Steve will receive and prep the 400 saplings for distribution on April 23rd with assistance from township volunteers.  The saplings are to be distributed at the paper shredding event on April 30th. 
2016 Arbor Day Community Shade Tree Planting – North Bridge Drive

Due to weather-related delays, the planting is now scheduled for Saturday, April 16th. Steve is in receipt of an invoice from Plant Detectives dated April 5th in the amount of $637.50 for delivery of 17 Cleveland Select Callery Pear 7’ bare root trees and will submit this to the Township for processing.  Trees are to be planted with the assistance of township volunteers on planting day. 
NEW BUSINESS
David Izatt – 12 East Maple Drive

We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated March 10th advising of a hazard shade tree on the property.  DPW will inspect and take further action as necessary.

John Shot – 9 East Maple Drive

We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated March 11th requesting information regarding two trees on the property.  A member of the Committee will contact Mr. Shot.
Amanda Sabino – 17 Arrowhead Drive
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated March 15th advising of a dead shade tree on the property.  DPW will inspect and take further action as necessary.

Susan Nunez – 7 Candour Court (Brittany Hills)
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated March 28th advising of two dead shade trees on the property.  DPW will inspect and take further action as necessary.

Steve Werner – 27 Quail Run
We are in receipt of a Washington Township Shade Tree Notification Form dated April 8th advising of a hazard shade tree on the property.  DPW will inspect and take further action as necessary.

NEXT MEETING
The May meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 10th, 2016.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 p.m.

Robert Sikorski for Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
